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31 Pray for Larry 
Sellers and the 
IBAO committee as 
they seek new ways 
to train new Pastors 
and leaders.  

    1 Pray for unity 
among the Ivoirian 
people after a  par-
ticularly divided 
elections two 
months ago. 

2  Pray with Thanks-
giving for three new 
cell groups that have 
been established in 
the Man area. 

3  Pray in unity  for 
hearts to be sensi-
tive today to hear 
God’s voice and for  
all of us to be ac-
tively sharing HIS 
Word. 

4  Pray for the Bobby 
Mihsill family as they 
are on home assign-
ment in the States to 
find creative ways to 
meet with their sup-
porters 

5  Pray in unity for 
Ivorian children as 
they return to 
school after their 
Christmas holiday. 

6  Pray in unity  for 
the youth in Cote 
d’Ivoire to put into 
practice their gifts 
for serving God. 

7  Pray with thanks-
giving that the 
young man who 
has buruli ulcer has 
had a successful 
skin grafting on his 
arm!  PTL 

8 In unity pray with 
the people of the 
Nouple Church as 
they celebrate the life 
of one of the founding 
women who passed 
away last month. 

9  Give thanks for 
Pastor Soukalo, head 
of the Central Distriict 
and Pastor of the  
Plate-Forme Church 
of God. 

10 Pray for Pastors 
who are delivering 
God’s Word today 
to  be prepared to 
share from their 
hearts. 

11 Pray in unity for 
IBAO classes that 
start today and go 
through the 22nd of 
this month . 

12  Pray for Pastor 
Emile, Larry and 
LeAnn Sellers as they 
teach the pedagogy 
class at IBAO this 
week. 

13  Pray with 
thanksgiving that 
the cases of 
COVID19 are still 
very low in Cote 
d’Ivoire. 

14  With thanksgiving 
pray for four persons 
baptized on Christ-
mas at the Bounafla 
Church of God. 

15  Pray for Olivier 
the leader of the new 
cell-group in Abidjan 
to  be prepared to 
enroll in IBAO for the 
next classes. 

16  Pray for COP chil-
dren as they return to 
school to be diligent 
in their studies. 

17 Pray for worship 
teams leading wor-
ship in various lan-
guages across the 
country. 

18  Pray for Pastor 
Masieta as he 
teaches at IBAO on 
helping people 
when they are hurt-
ing. 

19  Pray with thanks-
giving for all of the 
work that has been 
done on the Lakpolo 
property. 

20 Pray in unity for 
the Sunday School 
teachers to be in the 
midst of preparing 
for their lessons this 
week. 

21  Pray in unity for  
healing for Pastor 
Osteen who is deal-
ing with a perforated 
eardrum. 

22  Pray for the Na-
tional Youth as they 
are starting a new cell
-group in Bouake. 

23  Pray for the family 
of Pastor Yeo the  
National  Superinten-
dent as his responsi-
bilities leave little time 
for his family. 

24  Pray for  new 
believers who are  
preparing for their 
baptism in the  up-
coming months. 

25  Pray in unity for 
the new cell group 
that will be starting in 
the city of Man. 

26  Pray for the local 
teams of volunteers 
who help the children 
and families through 
the COP program. 

27  Pray for the re-
gional coordinators 
for Africa as they 
begin their move to 
Egypt today. 

28  Thank God  for a 
tailor in the Yamous-
soukro church who is 
establishing a tailor-
ing training center for 
young people. 

29  Pray for God’s 
presence to be in the 
midst of the All-
Pastors meeting to-
day in Yamoussouk-
ro. 

30 Pray for the leader 
in a new work in Zi-
anbli.  He and his wife 
have recently lost a 
child that was just 
one month old.  
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.December 2020 
in Trokpadrou, 
Western part of 
Côte d’Ivoire 
with four new 

cell groups! 


